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I am writing this in extreme opposition of this Oregon government overtake of a 

system that is in place and being monitored by our federal government. As I have 

stated in other oppositions, there are many in Salem who are lacking common  sense 

and attacking law abiding citizens, and now attacking law abiding FFL dealers in our 

state. These dealers are under stringent rules. What is the financial impact statement 

of this hideous house bill?  


